Three Year Re-Inspection Information
Every three years, per the AHERA regulation, any school with asbestos containing materials is thoroughly re-inspected and a detailed report is provided by the AHERA building inspector doing the inspection.   Note that the school is billed for the inspections and rather than just an annual payment, the fee is averaged over a three period. Because of this billing, any suspect material testing, at any time, is done at no additional cost to the school.   

